
 

Your generosity continues to amaze me!  In 

the past month you have given $2,490 for 

our United Methodist Committee on Relief’s 

response to Hurricane Florence in the 

Carolinas.  You have also given $9,095for 

us to sponsor the village of El Cabona in 

Nicaragua through Rainbow Network.  

(Together, with the $12,000 from our PMF 

Outreach Funds, this gives us a total of 

$21,095 for El Cabona.) And, along the way, 

you have continued to support the daily 

ministries of our church.  

Thank you for being such a giving church.  

Thank you for understanding that we are 

blessed, so that we can be a blessing to 

others.  As the scriptures teach us, the 

church is not here simply to take care of one 

another; the church is also here to spread 

God’s love and hope. 

Jesus said, “It’s more blessed to give than to 

receive.”  You are living that out.  Your 

incredible generosity touches hearts and 

changes lives every day!  Again, thank you! 
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Tower Views 

Daily Bible Reading  

and Prayer 
 

Sunday 

1 John 4:7-12 

Give thanks for Jesus’ 
sacrificial love for us 
 

Monday 

1 John 4:13-18 

Ask God to live in you, so 
you can live in Him 
 

Tuesday 

1 John 4:19-21 

Confess those times 
you’ve been slow to love 
others 
 

Wednesday 

1 Corinthians 13:1-7 

Ask God to fill your heart 
with Christ-like love 
 

Thursday 

1 Corinthians 13:8-13 

Invite God to show you 
any childish attitudes or 
behaviors you need to quit 
 

Friday 

1 Peter 1:22-25 

Give thanks for the gift of 
new life 
 

Saturday 

1 Corinthians 16:13-14 

Ask God for the faith to 
do everything in love 

 
Coming Up! 

 

Sunday, October 14th 

8:15—Early Worship  

9:00—Fellowship Time 

9:09—Outreach Meeting 

9:30—Sunday School  

10:30—Late Service 
 

Monday, October 15th 

6:00—Bells 
 

Wednesday, October 17th 

10:15—Women’s Bible Study 

3:00—Middle School UMYF 

3:30—Angelus Choir 

4:30—Kids Guitars  

5:00—High School UMYF 

7:00—Chancel Choir 
 

Thursday, October 18th 

1:00-Stitch & Chat 
 

Friday, October 19th 

Fifth Quarter after the game 
 

Sunday, October 21st 

8:15—Early Worship  

9:00—Fellowship Time 

9:30—Sunday School  

10:30—Late Service 

 

 



All are welcome to join us on 

Friday, October 12, at 9 AM in the 

Fellowship Hall  for a special 

program.  Lisa Wallace will tell 

about her mission trip experiences 

while visiting Swaziland in 

southern Africa. 

Sunday Worship Assistants 
 

Gathering Music: 

8:15—Brenda Ford 

10:30– Janice Santero 
 

8:15 Song Leader: Ross Fulton 
 

8:15 Ushers:   

Shirley Harrison & Don Turner 
 

8:15 Greeters:  

Larry & Eunice Wright 

Janet Parks 
 

8:15 Acolytes:   

Mason Shumate & Eli Lewis 
 

Continental Breakfast:   

The Barrs 
 

10:30 Greeters:  

Ted Bolich & Sharon Warnaca 

Boann Parks & Frances Harvey 
 

Children’s Time:  Pam Jones 
 

Bus Driver:  Travis Smith 

 

Church Conference 

Our annual Church Conference this year will be 

held together with other United Methodist 

Churches in our area on Sunday, October 21 from 

2-5 pm at First United Methodist Church in Seda-

lia. Activities that afternoon will include: 

    1:00    Depart from Clinton UMC 

2:00    Workshops 

3:15    Break 

3:30    Charge Conference 

4:00    Worship 

Everyone is invited to attend.  A  group will de-

part from our church at 1pm if you would like to 

travel together with others. 

Jubilee Sunday 

Sunday, October 28, will be Jubilee Sunday.  That 

day we will honor those who have been members 

of our church for 50 years or more.  We will take 

time in both services to celebrate with these faith-

ful people who have helped keep our church 

strong for a half of a century or more. 

 

Pot Luck Lunch 

Mark your calendars!  

We have a Pot Luck 

Lunch coming up Sun-

day, October 28th.  We 

will gather in the gym 

after late service for a time of food, & fellowship. 

 

Perpetual Ministry Fund 

The Perpetual Ministry Fund committee will be 

hosting an informational meeting Sunday, Octo-

ber 28, 2018, right after the church-wide potluck 

dinner.  At this meeting we will discuss various 

ways of giving to the Perpetual Ministry Fund, as 

well as the importance of proper estate planning.  

The PMF committee has asked several local attor-

neys to attend to answer any questions you might 

have regarding estate planning and giving to the 

PMF committee. 

The funds contained in the PMF support a wide 

variety of ministries.  The goal of the PMF is to 

ensure that out church can continue its good 

works well into the future.  Please join us for this 

informational meeting.     

 

 

Dori & Joel Semler 

on the death of 

Marjorie Finch 
 

Linda Griffiths 

Donny Burton 

Tom Ross 

Caroline Wilson 

Jeanie Eberting 

George Kirchhofer 

Ashley Parks 

Martha Welsh 

Gary Dubina 

Melvin Dennis 

Arnie Drendel 

Pat Snyder 

Jill Bernard 

Jane Mautino 

Darlene Anderson 

Michael Anderson 

Vickie Sims 

Sharlene Wirsig 

Norma Grimsley 

Jean Ann Sidwell 

Chastity Gillen 

Margie Best 

Roger Self 

Joan Hagemier 

Rick Wolf 

Wylie Brown 

Tracy Guppy 

Mike Lester 

Shirley Stone 

Rosie Banfield 

 

 

 

Annual Octoberfest—10/20/18 

Valley Center UCC,  

930 NE 1126 Rd, Lowry City. 

German Meal served from 3-8pm, 

Country Store and Musical 

Entertainment, 5-7pm.  




